
 St. James Lutheran School            

         Newsletter 
February 14, 2020

Equipping and Empowering Families and 

Students through Christ 

REMINDER: NO SCHOOL MONDAY FEB. 

17 in honor of President’s Day. 
 

Parents if you have not yet registered, there is still 

time to turn in your preschool and kindergarten registration 

forms for the 2020-2021 school year.  

                         

REMEMBER TO GET YOUR GALA TICKETS 

Looking for a unique gift for grandparents?  Godparents? 

Friends? Your spouse? Get them tickets for a night out at 

the Back to the 50s St. James Gala on March 21st. In order 

for the committee to plan appropriately, please purchase 

tickets soon. 

Tickets are available ($40) in the school or church office.   

The evening includes, dinner, silent auction, live auction and 

entertainment. 

 

Please let the school office, or a gala committee member 

know soon if you plan to make a donation to the silent 

auction.  There is still time to plan a donation. 

 

We welcome Mrs. Felicity Ostvig to our staff as she 

covers Mrs. Kilpela’s maternity leave. 

 

BOWLING this Sunday at Huikko’s Bowling Center in 

Buffalo sponsored by the St. James PTL from 4:00 to 7:00 

p.m.  Tickets are only $10.00 for unlimited bowling during 

those 3 hours and also includes shoe rental.  Tickets are 

available in the school office.  Invite your friends to come 

along for some fun!  If you forgot to get tickets, come 

anyway. 

 

The St. James Band will play at the Feb. 19th chapel 

service, as well as the Sunday, Feb. 23rd service. 

 

        Hearts for Jesus update        

Preschool: $11.54 

Kindergarten: $28.00 

Grades 1-2: $36.74 

Grades 3-4: $42.50 

Grades 5-6:$24.11 

Grades 7-8:$53.00 

Miscellaneous: $3.00 

Grand total for week two: $198.89!  

Two week Total: $292.36 

 

 

        Acolytes:    Sunday, February 16 

8:00 a.m.                            Marcus Burau 

10:30 a.m.                             Carter Stueven 

            Ushers: 

8:00 a.m. Nick Stueven 

10:30 a.m. Luke Zander 

        Chapel,    Wednesday, February 19          

8:10 a.m.    Vicar Thompson 

            Acolyte:                                          Olivia Cardinal 

        Ushers: Alex Stueven 

In Our Prayers:   This upcoming week please add these 

requests to your daily prayer time: 
 Thanks for birth of Amelia to Jeff and Maria Kilpela. 

 For missionaries as they work near and far to spread 

the Gospel. 

 For all who are sick or injured.  

 For the homeless to find shelter 

 For those serving in the military. 

 For our elected officials to govern with wisdom and 

integrity. 

 Thank you Jesus, for coming to live as a man and take 

the sin of the world on yourself, so that we, through 

faith, may have eternal life. 

 
Student of the Week:  Bryce 

Koosman was born in Waconia, on 

November 20, 2013.  His parents 

are Andy and Suzie Koosman and 

he has one older sister, Olivia.  

Bryce’s favorite person in the 

Bible is Jesus and playing with 

toys is his favorite part of the 

school day.  He likes the movie 

Wreck it Ralph and Dinotrucks 

and PJ Masks are his favorite 

TV shows.  Bryce enjoys hunting, fishing, camping driving 

the lawn mower and 4 wheeler, and cleaning up the lawn.  

His favorite food is steak and green beans.  When he 

grows up, he plans to be a painter like his dad. 

 

The end of the season tournament for our basketball 

team is this weekend at Mayer 

Lutheran High.  Our boys’ first game is 

at 9:10 a.m. on Saturday vs. Hamburg.  

Come cheer them on!  The complete 

bracket is on the website on the 

newsletter page. 

 



Upcoming at St. James School: 

Sat., Feb. 15 

9:10 a.m.  BB vs. Hamburg at MLAA League tournament at 

MLHS 

Sun. Feb. 16 

4:00 -7:00 p.m.  PTL sponsored bowling in Buffalo 

 Mon., Feb. 17  

NO SCHOOL 

7:00 p.m.  Board of Education meeting 

Wed., Feb. 19 

8:10 a.m. Chapel - St. James Band playing 

Thurs., Feb. 20 

Library 

Fri., Feb. 21 

12:50 p.m. Grades 3-4 to Lakeside Center in Dassel 

  

School Website:  www.stjameshl.org/school.  

 

At the reception desk:   
 Mayer Knights information 

 Camp Omega information 

 Newsletters 

 Menus 

 Scrip orders 

 Spirit wear orders 

Kindergarteners drew pictures about their favorite part of 

St. James School. 

 

 

First and second graders made life size images of 

themselves to brighten the hallway by the library.

  
Pastries with Parents on January 31 was a big success!  

Everyone enjoyed the goodies and time to be together.  

Thanks PTL for providing the pastries! 
 

 

 

Celebrating 100 days of school, the Kindergartners have 

special eyewear! 

 

There’s always a lot going on in our classrooms! 

 

 
 

http://www.stjameshl.org/school


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


